
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 37 – 9th July 2010 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Rivers Trip – Year 3 spent the day at Alcester Grammar School’s nature reserve as part of this 
term’s Rivers and Habitats project. They went bug hunting, river dipping, measured the spread and 
flow of the river and looked at the surrounding geographical features.  Thank you to all our helpers. 
 
Compton Verney – Year 5 and 6 went to Compton Verney Art Gallery this week and took part in a 
screen printing workshop. Their artwork retold the story of the Moon Fox written by Edith Marx. Our 
volunteers are appreciated! 
 
BSA Summer Event - We look forward to seeing you all this evening for the BSA Summer Event.  
Children should come to the school hall for 5.45pm dressed in football or football supporter clothes, 
with whistles etc. The procession will lead out of the hall and on to the playground where the children 
will give a dance demonstration. After this the children will be your responsibility and should not come 
unattended. 
 
Sports Day – Reception & KS1 Sports Day is Tuesday 20th July at 9.30am and KS2 Sports Day is 
Wednesday 21st July at 9.30am.  Please send your child in with a t-shirt in their house colour. 
 
Internet Safety – Parents are invited to an internet safety presentation at Salford Priors School on 
Wednesday 14th July at 6.30pm.  
 
Dates for your Diary  
• Year 2 Drama Club performance to parents – Tues 13th July at 4.30pm 
• Parents meeting to discuss reports – Weds 14th July by appointment after school  
• Year 2 Ocarina Concert to parents – Weds 14th July 
• NEW - Year 6 Panto “3 Little Pigs” to their parents – Thurs15th July at 2pm  
• Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Fri 23rd July at 9.30am    

 
 Football Kit – Please return any school football kit which you may still have before the end of term. 
 
School Library Books – Please return all school library books by Monday 12th July. 
 
Book of the Week  –  Following the Beatrix Potter theme, Mrs Clark’s class have been reading ‘The 
Tale of Squirrel Nutkin’. What will the old owl do when he decides he has had enough of silly Nutkin's 
cheekiness? 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



 
Newsflash 

Friday 9th July 2010                                            
 

We look forward to 
seeing you tonight at the  

“World Cup” Summer Fayre. 
School gates open at 6pm! 

 

                          
 

(There will be a stall selling/swapping World Cup 
“Match Attax” cards. Please bring your swaps and a 

list of cards you still need to collect!) 
 
Juliette Haerle    Congratulations to our programme competition 
07857823456    winners-KS1 Katie Bevan & KS2 Isobel Haerle. 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk  We look forward to seeing your designs tonight! 
      


